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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. I. Brodie, Pres@mgjﬁ\raﬂw
DATE: February 29, 2012

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 12-0022
Sale of Properties — 1801 East Oliver Street and 1731 Llewelyn Avenue

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill 12-0022, an ordinance authorizing the Mayor and City Council to sell their interest
in the properties known as 1801 East Oliver Street and 1731 Llewelyn Avenue. The proposed
bill, if passed, will allow for the sale and redevelopment of these City- owned properties in the
Broadway East neighborhood for commercial purposes.

The BDC has reviewed and supports the proposed ordinance and is respectfully
requesting that Bill No. 12-0022 be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

o Deputy Mayor Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/cehill12/12-0022
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